
Centurion Lodge No. 195 (Laurel Court No. 16) Monument 

Grand Matron Brandi and WB Lyle - I was able to measure the lodge building on Tuesday evening.  Here are 
the answers to your questions: 

1.  If you use the one person per every 12 square feet rule (one of the guides from the state), our lodge can 
accommodate 10 - 11 people 

2.  There are approximately 1,512 sq feet of space in the Lodge room 

3.  We disinfect every workday (held before each major meeting), but this does not imply that we are 
disinfecting like a restaurant would every day and during the day. 

4. We have not been taking temperatures of people coming to lodge.  However, we encourage anyone who is 
feeling sick or concerned about being high risk to absolutely stay home and not come to Lodge. 

5. Yes, we work to social distance IAW recommended guidelines.  We sit accordingly. 

6.  We do not have non-masons attend our functions.  (Except we held a picnic outside where we recognized 
people in the community who serve us in an outstanding fashion - nobody went into the lodge except lodge 
members.) 

7.  We have had food served before Lodge stated meetings.  We picked up the food at a restaurant (Texas 
Roadhouse)  and the stewards served it., 

8.  Masks are worn by all attending Lodge meetings.  Attendance since our first meeting in June has been 8 to 
11 brethren.  When we had 11, the Tyler sat outside the outer door. 

Hope this answers your questions. 

Jim Barager 

Secretary 

Centurion Lodge No. 195 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


